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Thank you, Mr. President,
Turkmenistan welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Morocco thanks it for the update on the implementation of previous UPR Cycle Recommendations.
Turkmenistan commends adoption of the National Action Plan for Democracy and Human Rights and involvement of civil and institutional partners during its implementation.

We noted with appreciation that Morocco has taken steps to incorporate the Sustainable Development Goals into national strategies which emphasize the importance of natural resources, management of the effects of climate change, speeding up the transition to clean development, and guarantees of a good and equitable system of education.

Along with that, we would like to submit the following recommendations: 

1. to enhance ongoing efforts to reform justice system of the country and strengthen human rights education for its citizens;
2. to pursue developing various policies to ensure the full enjoyment of rights of persons with disabilities.
In conclusion, Turkmenistan wishes Morocco every success during its 4th cycle of UPR.

I thank you.

Geneva, 8 November 2022
